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Mr. President Gong Ke 

World Federation of Engineering Organizations (WFEO) 

Maison de l´Unesco 

1, rue Miollis 

75015 Paris 

France 

    

secretariat@wfeo.org                       

  

29 January 2020 

 

 

Dear Mr. President! 

 

First of all, we would like to express our sincere congratulations on the implementation and 

organisation of the first World Engineers Day in 2020! 

 

We are aware, that UNESCO has already proclaimed the 4th March of every year the World 

Engineering Day for Sustainable Development. Nevertheless, we see the necessity to 

express our fullest support on this matter. 

 

As we want to make our support visible, please be so kind to add our Organisation to the list 

of supporters.  

 

 

We are looking forward to closer cooperation with WFEO in the future as well as for future 

Events on this matter! 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

 

BR h.c. DI Klaus Thürriedl 

ECEC President  
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